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SECOR Bulletin
Updates and Important Information

COVID-19 update:  Distance learning courses will continue until further notice.

Electronic submissions
If you are submitting your audit digitally, please contact cor@amta.ca for a Sharefile link to be issued to you. We

are not accepting links to Dropbox, Google docs etc. for security purposes.  It is also imperative to submit the

digital audit and supporting documentation in an organized and clearly labeled manner for the reviewer to

accept and review. An example of this would be: A folder labeled with each element, and within that folder each

document labeled as the question is referring to. 

Bill 47 updates Final quarter and
cutoff dates

We are in the final quarter of the year and will be

anticipating high volumes of audit submissions. 

2021 Audit submission cutoff January

21, 2022 (last day on site no later than

Dec. 31, 2021) 




Ensure you are using the most current audit tool Link to SECOR tool
Please ensure you are going to the website for the most current audit tool. This includes consulting firms who may be

providing audit services. 

Don't wait!
Avoid letting your training and SECOR certificate lapse. Classes are scheduled monthly

and have limited capacity. 

https://www.alberta.ca/improving-workplace-health-and-safety.aspx
https://amta.ca/what-we-do/safety-training/courses/
mailto:cor@amta.ca
https://amta.ca/what-we-do/cor/secor-audit-tools/

